
 

WPS PRIMARY STUDENTS K-4 
 

SCHOOL YEAR 2019 - 2020 
 

PAY RIDER TRANSPORTATION APPLICATION 
(Use this application for WPS GRADES K-4 students only) 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

The Weymouth School Committee policy addressing bus service for Weymouth 
students is below: 
 

 Free transportation will be provided to all students in grades kindergarten  
through six who live more than two miles from their district school. 

 

 There is no free transportation for students in grades seven through twelve. 
 

 Students who are not eligible for free transportation will be offered the Pay Rider 
Transportation Program if sufficient space remains. 

 
The fees for the Pay Rider Transportation Program are as follows:  $235 for the first 
child, $235 for the second child, and $120 for the third child, with a maximum total fee 
of $590 for each family.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please fill out a separate application for each child: 
 

STUDENT NAME: ____________________________________________________________ 
 

ADDRESS:  ____________________________________________________________ 
 

***Students are picked up and dropped off at bus stops *** 
 

SCHOOL:  _________________________________   GRADE (Sept 2019) ______ 
 

Name(s) and School(s) of Siblings in the Pay Rider Transportation Program: 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Application for the Pay Rider Transportation Program does not guarantee your child 
a seat, as space is limited. However, every effort will be made to accommodate 
applications submitted by the deadline. 

 
If the fee for the Pay Rider Transportation Program presents a hardship to your family, a waiver of the 
fee may be applied for through the school principal by written request accompanied by documentation 
of annual income. 

All completed applications should be submitted to the principal's office of your child's Primary 
School no later than June 14, 2019.  This will ensure adequate time for planning bus routes for  
the new school year.  All payments should be submitted to the principal's office of your child's 
school by August 1, 2019.  Please make checks payable to Weymouth Public Schools.   

 


